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           18th January 2021 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
We hope this letter finds you safe and well. Thank you for your help and support whilst your child 
continues their learning at home.  

 
In order to continue to support your child during this time, class teachers are maintaining contact with them 

throughout the week. If any concerns are raised, your child’s subject teacher may contact you at the 
following times: 
 

Monday 2-3.30pm 
Tuesday 11.30-1pm 

Wednesday 9-11.30am 
Thursday 2-3.30pm 
 

If we have been unable to contact you during these time slots, you may receive a call on a Friday morning.  
 

Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require any advice or guidance about your child’s learning.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

Nicola da Silva, Principal Teacher 
Louise Queen, Depute Head Teacher 

 

Ladywell East 

Livingston 

EH54 6DR 

Tel: 01506 442172 

Email: wlcedarbank-sch@westlothian.org.uk 

 

 

@cedarbankschool 


